Here are OHS hono

Oberlin High School has named 162 students to the honor and merit roll for the second grading period of the school year. Eighty students achieved honor roll status (at least a 3.5 grade average) and 82 made the merit roll (at least a 3.0).

Freshmen

Honor roll - Kurt Ackerman,

Laura Bewig, Chéryl Brill, Kathleen Coffin, Debra Donald, Jeff Etue, Grace Huang, Nikky Kountoupes, Laura Manns, Daniel Mason, Dawn Mason, Erica McFarland, David Meek, Jason Pearson, Kathy Richards, Rebecca Rosen, Andrew Velky, Tony Vorhies, Kelly Wessell, Stephen Young.

Auxiliary plans membership tea

Plans for a membership tea to be held on Saturday, March 24, at 1:30 p.m. in the First Church meeting room were announced at the March board meeting of the Allen Hospital Auxiliary by Elaine Hammond, president. All members of the auxiliary are invited and are urged to bring at least one prospective member.

Betty Mahjoub, a color consultant and director of East Hall at Oberlin College, will talk about "Confidence with colors," the seasonal color theory which divides people into basic color groups of hair, skin and eyes. She will also demonstrate the colors which can best be worn by each

Mrs. Hammond will report on plans for auxiliary activities during 1984. In addition to the regular activities at Allen Hospital — gift shop, Candy Stripers, good cheer, and onfloor volunteers — fund raising events will include the annual ice cream social on Illumination Evening of the Oberlin College commencement and a fashion show/card party/dessert on Sept/ 26.

Letters to previous members were sent out in February by Helen Distelhorst, membership chairman, who reported that as of March 6, there are 180 paid members. There will be an opportunity for new members to join at the March 24 tea. Dues are \$2.

Theologians to speak at college

Three theologians and historians will speak at Oberlin College today and Friday on the topic "Preachers, prophets and professors: Religion and reason in American culture."

The speakers are professors Martin Marty, University of Chicago; Harvey Cox, Harvard University; and Walter Capps, University of California at Santa Barbara.

Marty will lecture at noon today on "Who owns America? The argument about argument in our republic." Cox will speak tonight at 8 on "Liberation and prophetic theology: The Latin American Catholic left." Capps will speak tomorrow at 4: 30 on "The challenge of the New Religious Right." All lectures will be in room 306 of the King building. The lectures are free and are sponsored by the Mead-Swing lecture committee.

Marty is the author of numerous articles and books, including "Pilgrims in their own land: Five hundred years of American religion," to be published this spring.

Cox's most recent book is "Religion in the secular city: Toward a post-modern theology." He is also the author of "The secular city," "Revolution and man's responsibility," and "The feast of fools."

Capps is president of the Council on the Study of Religion. Among his books are Time invades the cathedral," "Encounter with Erikson," and "Silent fire: an invitation to Western Mysticism."

Thomas M. Moroney Attorney at Law

Oberlin Savings Bank Bldg.
Suite 301, Oberlin
Weekdays 9 to 5,
Tues. & Thurs. evenings
7 to 9
by appointment
Cail 775-7212